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Town of Preble – Community Planning and Visioning Meeting 

Preble Town Hall - Thursday, March 27th – 6:00 – 8:00 pm 

 

Preble Residents and Property Owners are Encouraged to Attend 

Please Join Us! 

 

Through funding from NYSERDA’s Climate Smart Program, the Town of Preble has an opportunity to 

participate in a community planning effort focused on identifying the community’s vision for the future 

and the goals of the Town’s Comprehensive Plan. 

This is an opportunity for the Town of Preble community to participate in planning and guiding its future 

based on the Community’s desires and vision for land use, development, conservation lands, and trails. 

Come participate in the discussion, take a community survey, and register your thoughts and ideas. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

Grass Roots Committee Contact:  Jay Currie at wp8jc@yahoo.com 


